

REVIEW- GRADE 7

READING COMPREHENSION

I. Choose the best answer to complete the passage:

Headache is a very common disease. The symptoms (1)..... a headache are various. People may (2)..... pains only one side of the head. Sometimes when the pain goes away, the head is sore. People have a headache (3) they work too hard or they are too nervous about something. (4)..... can help cure the disease but people usually have to do more than taking tablets. They can prevent headaches by changing their diets or their (5)..... or simply by going to bed.

- | | | | | |
|----|-------------|---------------|------------|------------|
| 1. | A. on | B. in | C. of | D. at |
| 2. | A. be | B. have | C. happen | D. take |
| 3. | A. when | B. but | C. so | D. and |
| 4. | A. Medicine | B. Doctor | C. Sport | D. Fruit |
| 5. | A. life | B. lifestyles | C. hobbies | D. working |

II:

Read the following passage and answer the questions below.

The first reason why many families do volunteer work is that they feel satisfied and proud. The feeling of fulfillment comes from helping the community and other people. In addition, volunteering is a great way for families to have fun and closer. But many people say they don't have time to volunteer because they have to work and take of their families. If that's the case, try rethinking some of your free time as a family. You could select just one or two projects a year and make them a family tradition. For instance, your family can make and donate gift blankets for the old homeless people on holidays. Your family can also spend only one Saturday morning a month collecting rubbish in your neighborhood.

1. How do people often feel when they volunteer?
2. Why don't some people have time to volunteer?
3. How can your family help the old homeless people?

III. Choose the correct answer to complete the passage by circling A, B, C or D

Camping is an activity in which people live (23).....temporarily. Campers participate in fishing, hunting, swimming, wildlife watching, plant study, and nature

photography. It provides bodily benefits when it involves hiking to, from and around a campsite, and many people believe that camping makes youngsters (24).....more confident. Camping is suitable (25)those who are in wholesome physical condition because it may require walking several times. The key to an enjoyable camping is planning because planning the trip before leaving helps (26).....avoid preventable accidents such as bad weather, injury, or simply a crowded campsite.

1. A. upstairs B. downstairs C. inside D. open-air
2. A. help B. handle C. feel D. thumb
3. A. in B. for C. at D. on
4. A. campers B. groups C. parties D. cliques

IV. Read the passage and choose A,B,C,D

Hello, my name is John. I live in an apartment in New York, the USA. It is a big city. It has got a lot of high buildings, supermarkets, banks and stores. There is much traffic and there are often traffic jams at rush hours. It is very noisy here. But I enjoy living here because everything is exciting and attractive to me.

Hi. My name is Kate. I am John's elder cousin. I live in a village in the suburbs of Canberra, Australia. It is quieter than New York. It hasn't got many shops, supermarkets or restaurants. There are some farms around my house. You can see a lot of sheep and kangaroos on the farms. There are not many people, but they are friendly. I prefer to live in the countryside because I enjoy the fresh air and the peaceful life here.

1. New York has got many high buildings, banks, supermarkets and.....

- A. post office B. stores C. parks

2. It's very ... in New York city

- A. boring B. peaceful C. noisy

3. Kate is ... than John

- A. younger B. older C. taller

4. She lives in a ... in an area away from Canberra, Australia

A. town

B. city

C. village

5. She prefers to live in the countryside because the air is... there

A. fresh

B. dirty

C. polluted